
Birches Primary School 
Tree Project – P4 and P5 

 
Dear Parents, 

This year children from P4 and P5 are working with the Loughshore Family Action Partnership 

on a project linked to trees.  The children will be taking part in a range of activities throughout 

the year including – tree planting, a cookery demonstration in school on Thursday 26 October 

and a trip to Peatlands Park on Friday 27 October where the children will be taking part in an 

activity day looking at different trees and shrubbery.   

During the day the children will be involved in activities in which they could become wet or 

muddy.  As such, can you ensure your child comes to school wearing appropriate clothes.  

They can also bring a change of clothes to school.   

They will need: 

 Warm clothing  

 Hat / gloves (optional) 

 Waterproof coat 

 Trousers  

 Wellington boots or old sturdy shoes which are likely to get wet or muddy 

 Shoes / socks to change into for travelling home 

 A change of trousers / top (optional) 

 

This trip will take place on Friday 27 October. The children will need to bring a packed lunch 

and a snack – it does not have to be a healthy break, please remember not to send food 

containing nuts.  They will be home in time for the school bus. 

This trip is being funded by the Loughshore Family Action Partnership. 

Thank you. 

 

 

Mrs. Watson 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Birches Primary School 
Tree Project – P4 and P5 

 
 

I allow / do not allow my child _______________________________ to go Peatlands Park, 

on Thursday 27 October to take part in the Tree Project. 

 

 

Signed ______________________________________ parent / guardian 

 



 


